
Don't Expand Rossland Road 

Hello, 

I recently read the news that a road extension was being planned for Rossland Road 
through to Townline. This is quite upsetting to hear. The protection of accessible green 
space is so important, not only for people to enjoy but also to protect wildlife of the 
area. There are also many convenient access points to Townline in the area. Adelaide 
and Taunton already connect to Townline, as well as Beatrice in between. In fact, the 
Beatrice access is very close to both Taunton and Rossland. 

Why is this conservation area not being protected? Knowing that Oshawa is increasing 
its density, shouldn't protecting the existing Green Space be a priority? Official plans 
indicate Courtice will not be building this far north. There are also concerns of coyote 
populations, once the dog traffic of the wooded area to the south is cut off. 

Please reconsider this proposal. This space has always been such an important special 
place for Oshawa. We need to protect this significant green place and ensure it 
remains this way for generations to come. 

Regards, 

Jay Morris 


